Stonegate
subdivision receives

CONA grant

SUBMITTED TO THE SUN

The Stonegate-Home-
stead Neighborhood As-
sociation received a $250
grant from the Council of

'Neighborhood Associa-

tions (CONA) of Woodford

County. The grant money
will be used to improve

the entrance to Stonegate
subdivision. A2020 CONA
of Woodford County grant
for $250 helped fund a new
~sign for the Stonegate en-
trance. The 2021 grant will
be used to fund lighting the
entrance to improve safety
and visibility, as well as im-
prove the identity of Stone-
gate subdivision. Stonegate
subdivision’s sign was
destroyed many years ago
and was not replaced until
the Stonegate-Homestead
Neighborhood Association
madeita priority project for
the community.
The Stonegate-Home-
stead Neighborhood Asso-

ciation would like to thank
CONA of Woodford County
for the grants, guidance,
and support over the last
two years.

The Stonegate-Home-
stead Associationisavolun-
tary association organized
exclusively for non-profit
and civic purposes. The
goals of the association
are to promote civic, rec-

reational, social, health,
safety, educational, and
charitable activities for the
common benefit and enjoy-
ment of all residents within
the geographic area that
includes the subdivisions:
Stonegate, Homestead, The
Woodlands, and Homestead
Estates. The association
should not be confused with
ahomeowner’sassociation.



